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Inspector Instructor

Company F, 2nd Battalicn, 25th Marines
4th Marine Division, FMF, USMCR

270 Main Street

New Rochelle, New York 10801

Dear Sir:
SUBJECT: REVIEW AND SAFEGUARD OF NRC CLASSIFIED MATERIAL

In July of 1987 we contacted you concerning use of vour facility for tempcrary
storage for a study on radiologica) sabotage in non-power reactors. The
confidential report, “Nonpower Reactor Sabotage Stucy,” LA-CP-87-02, January
1987, {s forwarcded with this letter. This report {5 to be reviewed by cleared
employees of the Cintichem, Inc. | would ke to inform you of certain NRC
security precautions and procedures:

' NRC will send you NRC Form 277, "Request For Visit or Access
Approval,” identifying those {ndividuals who we are authorizing to
review this document.

¢ Reviewers are not authorized to communicate either electronically or
telephonically any classified information.

. While in use by the reviewers, the classified information must be
under their direct co~tral to preclude physical, sudio, and visua)
access by persons who oo not have an NRC security clearance and who
do not have a need to know approved by the NRC Division of Security.

” Reviewers may not remove any notes or documents from the area
designated for the review. A1l such information shal) be stored
along with the classified documents.

’ Any not:s taken are to be marked top and bottom as Confidentia) and
upon completion of work are either to be destroyed as classified or
returned to NR. along with the classified documents.

. Reviewcrs are not authorized to reproduce any classified Informatior
without the NRC Diviston of Security's written approval,
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¢ When the program is completed your office should transeit al) of the
classified and other material in accordance with standard security
procedures to:

(Outer Envelope): LU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Caller Box 2500
Rockville, MD 20852

(Inner Envelope): U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Caller Box 2500
Rockville, MD 20852
ATTN: Alexander Adams, Jr.
NRR/PDSNP

A copy of this letter is 2150 being forwarded to each authorized reviewer.
Should there occur any security violation during the course of this program it
is requested that you 1wnndict01; notify the NRC Division of Security,

Frank A, Maturo at (30, 482-4127.

Your assistance and cooperation yn this metter {s greatly appreciated.

Sincarely,

fbot

Alexander Adams, Jr., P t Manager
Standardization and Non-Power
Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, 1v,
Y and Special Projects
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation




